Roger D. Bollier
9522 I.akestone Court
Clarence, NY 14031
Telephone 716-759-2818

June 6, 2000

Mr. David Blum and Mr. Jeffrey Blum
Julius Blum Builders

8570 Roll Road

Clarence, NY 14032

Dear David and Jeff:

This month marks | year since we moved into the new home that that we
designed and constructed with your help. I can tell you that these past 12 months
have really flown by with all the unpacking and sorting out associated with getting
settled into a new home.

Anita and I would like you both to know how pleased we have been with the
new home. After living in the home for one year, I have been particularly impressed
with the solid construction that has been built into the house. We are also pleased
with, and receive daily enjoyment from, the design and detail work in the finishing
millwork used throughout the home.

The Blum carpenters responsible for completing the finishes and woodwork
throughout the home were always attentive to our concerns and did their best to
accommodate our special requests. Also, Marge from your office staff was always
responsive to our questions and promptly followed up on any open items needing
altention.

We wanted you to know how pleased we are with the new home as we

celebrate our 1" anniversary at 9522 Lakestone Court.

Sincerely,
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Roger D. Bollier



